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Shalimar - The Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners have chosen the 

new leadership team for the 2020 calendar year. Commissioner Trey Goodwin, who 

represents Western Greater Fort Walton Beach, the Florosa area and the City of Mary 

Esther, will serve as chairman. Commissioner Carolyn Ketchel, who represents Eastern 

Greater Fort Walton Beach, Okaloosa Island, Shalimar and parts of Valparaiso will serve 

as Vice Chairman. 

"I am excited to begin this important role in 2020," said Incoming Chairman Goodwin, 

"the commission will continue its focus on improving infrastructure capacity and 9uality 

of life in Okaloosa County - especially our roadway systems." 
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